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Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DoT DTAC ANNOUNCEMENT! 

• Do you want to get involved and volunteer in the Auburn School District? The Department of 
Technology is looking to add 5 high school students to our District Technology Advisory 
Committee (DTAC). This committee meets four times per year and guides the department on 
strategies related to the district’s goals and objectives. The first meeting is Nov. 1. Please 
email Dr. Louanne Decker, Assistant Superintendent of Technology, Innovation and Leadership 
if you are interested or would like to learn more ldecker@auburn.wednet.edu. You may also 
contact your building TSS for more information also. Interpreters will be available. 

 

TECH AGREEMENT & ATTENDANCE AGREEMENT! 

• Students: remember to bring in your Tech Agreement to the Library, and Attendance 
Agreement to the office as well as your Parent/School/Student Compacts as soon as 
possible! 
 

 

CREATE TO DISPLAY! 

• Attention artists, writers, and all creators! We are looking for student work to display in the 
case near the front door. This can be drawings, paintings, sculptures, poetry and more.  Please 
submit your work, with your name on the back to Mr. Seitz. It can be something you did for a 
class or during your free time.  We have many creative students at West, and we would love 
to display your work. 

 

NEXT WEEK 

https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/Page/16639
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/Page/16639
mailto:ldecker@auburn.wednet.edu


  

 

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● ENTRANCES: Students are NOT allowed to open doors or the gate to let other students in. 

 
● STUDENT PAYMENTS: Pay in the office before school or during passing time only. 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 

 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class.  
 
● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 

 

 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    

 


